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13th October 2023  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PTFA – House Hampers  
 
We kicked off this year with ice pop sales at the start of term, which raised a whopping £252.70.  Moving on 
to next half term, the PTFA will be hosting their annual Christmas market which takes place here in college 
on Thursday 30th November 2023 from 6pm to 9pm.  Please save this date and come along to, not only 
support us, but also enjoy a wonderful festive evening and get all your Christmas shopping done!   
 
As part of the Christmas market, we will hold a grand raffle with lots of lovely prizes and vouchers on offer.  
This is where we need your kind help.  Each House (Etheldreda, Scott, Turing, Franklin and Seacole) have 
been given a large box.  Students are going to decorate these boxes brightly in their House colours.  We 
would like to fill the boxes with House coloured food, drink and small gifts to make into beautiful Christmas 
hampers which will form part of the raffle on 30th November.  We kindly ask, please, for a small donation 
from parents of House coloured items – the list is endless, but here’s an example: 
 
Etheldreda – tin of sweetcorn, lemon curd, custard, Weetabix… 
Scott – tomato soup, strawberry jam, raspberry jelly… 
Turing – Bounty bar, pasta n sauce, bubble bath… 
Franklin – green tea, jar of olives, packet soup, shampoo… 
Seacole – Twirl, Ribena, hand cream… 
 
We ask, please, that items are brand new and sealed.  Please ask your child to take donations to their House 
office.  If the item is alcohol, then please can an adult hand this into main reception.   
 
Thank you so much for your kindness and support with this project.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  
 

 


